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1040 Highway 44 East Phone: 502-869-8000
Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 ’ Fax: 502-543-3608

www.bullittschools.org

TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent T
FROM: Lisa Lewis, Director of Finance W
DATE: February 15, 2022

RE: Request for Proposal—Yearbooks

At this time, permission is requested to solicit a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a yearbook vendor.
Currently, Balfour provides this service.

I ask the Board to approve the request to solicit a Request for Proposal for a yearbook vendot.
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